
  

      

NOTICE OF MEETING 
CANCELLATION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of 
Successor Agency to the former Madera 
Redevelopment Agency scheduled for Wednesday,  
January 8, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  
 
A Special Meeting of the Successor Agency to the former 
Madera Redevelopment Agency is tentatively scheduled 
to be held Wednesday, January 15, 2025. 

 
The next Regular Meeting of the Successor Agency to the 
former Madera Redevelopment Agency is scheduled to be 
held Wednesday, February 12, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
I, Claudia Mendoza, Recording Secretary to the Successor Agency of the former Madera Redevelopment Agency, 
declare under penalty of perjury that I posted the above NOTICE OF CANCELLATION of the regularly scheduled 
meeting of January 8, 2025 on the City’s website www.madera.gov. 
 

 

 
 
              

        Claudia Mendoza, Recording Secretary  
 
/cm  


